
Interoffice Memorandum 

April 26, 2017 

TO: Mayor Teresa Jacobs 
and Board of County Commissioners 

FROM: Mark V. Massaro, P.E., Director, Public Works Department 

CONTACT PERSON: Christine Lofye, P.E~-~g Manager 
Traffic Engineering Division 

PHONE NUMBER: (407) 836-7890 

SUBJ: Establishment of a 30 mph speed limit and Construction of Speed Tables 
on Ward Road 

The Bishop Landing subdivision recently constructed Ward Road from the Osceola 
County line to Bishop Landing Way. This new connection will serve residents of the 
Bishop Landing subdivision and other connecting subdivisions to the north in Orange 
County. As required by the developer, two speed tables are to be installed on Ward Road. 
The developer has submitted the funds to the County for the speed tables, and the County 
will construct the project. 

Staff evaluated the roadway and concluded that a speed limit of 30 mph was appropriate 
for this street due to the speed tables and because the speed limit is reduced to 25 mph as 
you enter the Creekstone subdivision located on Ward Road to the north. 

Action Requested: Approval to establish a 30 mph speed limit from the Osceola 
County Line to 230 feet north of Bishop Landing Way and 
construct speed tables on Ward Road. District 4. 
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